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4th July 2024 

Multi-Sports - Year 2  
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are now in the process of planning our after-school clubs for when we return after the 
summer break. We will be offering a Multi-Sports club for Year 2 on Mondays 3.15-4.15pm.  
The club will be run by Mr Keell, our school Sports Coach.  
 
The charge for this club will be £28 for 7 sessions, which is non-refundable in the event of non-
attendance for any reason. Numbers will be limited so we will inform you after the return date 
below as to whether your child has a place or not at the club at which point you will be able to 
make payment via ParentPay.  
 
The club will begin on Monday 9th September until Monday 21st October 2024.  
  
It is important, as with all clubs in school, that once children commit to them they attend each 
session. Please ensure your child wishes to attend this club.  
 
Children should wear their school P.E kits.  
 
If your child wishes to have a place in this after school club, please complete the online form by 
Monday 15th July.  
 
Please indicate on the online form your child's going home arrangements. Children may be 
collected from the school office area at 4.15 pm.  If you are late in collecting your child, they will 
wait Inside the building by the School Office for your arrival.  
 
Online Link 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Newburgh Primary School  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sFGMpcH72O9BiibU3zNcO_BUQUhaUEhJQTJONTI1S1kzMTJIVVkzNTJDMy4u

